
BEWARE OF LEGAL
IMMIGRATION SCAMS
AND FRADUALENT
ACTORS

Remember:
Only a licensed attorney or a DOJ Accredited
Representative can file applications on your
behalf.  
A public notary who is not a licensed attorney
is unable to fill out these forms/file them on
your behalf. They also cannot charge you to
do this. 

For information and connections to legal help, you
may call the MOIA Immigration Legal Hotline at 

1-800-354-0365.


